
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

January 12, 20 18 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission C lerk 

Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering )IIV 

Docket No. 20170249-WS - Application for certificates to provide water and 
wastewater service in Orange County by RSPI MHC, LLC. 

Please fi le the attached " Deficiency Response Due Date Extension to February 20, 2018," in the 

above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

Attachment 



Melinda Watts 

From: Melinda Watts 

Sent: 
To: 

Friday, January 12, 2018 9:36 AM 

'Rick Wilson' 

Cc: Robert Graves 

Subject: RE: DN 20170249-WS (RSPI MHC - Rock Springs) Deficiency Letter dated Dec. 20, 2017 

Rick. 

Certainly. A thirty-day extension would put. the clue date at. February I!). ~()I H. However, although 

February I~), ~()I X, is not a statr holiday, it is a federal holiday! and the l r.s. Post (Jilin.~ will not. ht· n1aking 

ddi\'cries that day. 'l'hcrefon.~! response deadline is now February ~()! 20 I H. 

·rhauk you for your responsi\'cness. 

lVIdiuda \Vatts 
Florida Puhlic Service Conunission 

From: Rick Wilson [mailto:rwilson@wilscbs.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 9:29AM 
To: Melinda Watts 
Subject: RE: DN 20170249-WS (RSPI MHC- Rock Springs) Deficiency Letter dated Dec. 20, 2017 

Melinda, 
I am working with the surveyor to have the description revised, and to complete the response to the other 

item. The current response deadline is January 19, 2018. 

We needed to get a new scope of work and contract with them for the revisions. Can we have a 30 day 

extension, so they can complete the revisions, and I can send in a complete response. 

Thanks, 
Rick 

From: Patti Zellner [mailto:PZELLNER@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 2:33 PM 

To: 1jwold @Ia keshoremhc.com 1 <jwo ld @lakeshoremhc.com>; 1rwilson@wilscbs.com 1 <rwilson @wilscbs.com> 

Cc: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Robert Graves <RGRAVES@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Patti Zellner 

<PZELLNER@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Terri Jones <tjones@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: DN 20170249-WS (RSPI MHC- Rock Springs) Deficiency Letter dated Dec. 20, 2017 

Mr. Wolf and Mr. Wilson, 

Please find a~tached your copy of DN 20170249-WS (RSPI MHC- Rock Springs) Deficiency 

letter dated Dec. 20, 2017, sent via US Mail and filed with the Commission Clerk today. 

Thank you! 
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Patti Zellner 
Administrative Assistant 
Division of Engineering 
Phone: (850) 413-6208 
Fax: (850) 413-6209 
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